June 7, 2007

Alderman Robert Puente
9" Aldermanic District
City Hall, Room 205

200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wi 53202

Dear Sir:

As an interested party, | am writing you regarding the rezoning of the Adult Video
Store on 91 and Brown Deer Road. | am opposed to the rezoning. | work for Day
Care Services for Children, Inc., and we operate a child care and Head Start Center at
8842 N. Swan Road (91 Street).

Since we opened our Center in 1997 we have experienced the changes in the
Community and the efforts by individuals and businesses to improve the quality of life
issues with the residents of the neighborhood. An adult Video Store does not contribute
to those efforts and is not compatible with other businesses such as ours.

It is also very troublesome to know that the owner has broken the law by selling
aduit videos in violation of the original zoning permit. The property in general is not well
kept. There appears to be very little effort or interest to keep the building and property
looking good.

Crime has also been problematic at this site. Though that is not the owner's
fault, his business may be attracting people who are inclined to commit crime.

Thank you for your attention and efforts on behalf of our families and our
business.
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Maureen Jackson-Burnett
Program Administrator
cc.  City Planning Commission
Attention: Al Franitza



